New Members Welcomed 

New members were welcomed to the club at the April and July meetings. All members installed were in professions which are new to the current club membership. 

Deanne is a Secondary Teacher of Chemistry, Kaye an Architect, Katherine a Lawyer and Sue is in the Creative Arts profession. 

Vice President Meredith and President Margaret conducted the installation ceremonies
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